


In completing this review, we encourage the AER to be mindful o:f any implications arising from the 

AEMC's considerations of the proposed 'DER access and pricing rule changes' and SA Power Networks' 

proposed rule change enabling 'export services' to be recognised as a distinct service that DNSPs are 

required and incentivised to provide customers commensurate with customers' demand for the service 

and desired service levels. 

Differences in cost allocation and capitalisation approaches 

We acknowledge the AER's recent analysis into the differences in cost allocation and capitalisation 

approaches that may impact on benchmarking results and support the AER extending this analysis and 

consulting on these matters over the next twelve months. We believe that a broad review of overhead 

cost allocation and capitalisation approaches must be undertaken as a priority to reveal whether cost 

allocation and capitalisation is a significant factor impacting on benchmarking results. 

Please contact xxxxx xxxxxxx xxxxxxx if you require any further discussion or clarification of the above. 

Yours sincerely 

Patrick Makinson 
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